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Please consider waiving the requirement for voters to pay return postage on mail ballots. This
would give those who cannot, or do not want to, leave their home to vote. This would make it
possible for people to vote who do not have transportation to a drop box or vote center, or who

do not have stamps on hand.

Thank you.

Susan K. Ryden
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